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I note that the Council proposes allowing a stall to go on the Lochhead Crescent Green.  I do have 

concerns about this as I would hate to see the green be a place where rubbish  could lie especially as 

the Green is open to wind blasts. Currently there are no rubbish facilities provided for on the Green. 
Please observe the lean on the trees planted on the Green. 

Another fear is that this could be the thin edge of the wedge. While one stall for a day might be 

acceptable it should be noted that many stalls are now self powered and do not require an electrical 

connection. Also there should be some concern about traffic on the Crescent  roadway.There are no 

white traffic lines all around the Crescent and the small distance between the turns leading into the 
Brinkley entrance and the turn  on the south-eastern side  leading to the  Stop sign are likely to pose 

traffic problems.  

This is currently a very quiet residential road with no through traffic. I believe that the introduction of 

any stall is likely to have a significant negative impact on the ambience of Lochhead Crescent. 

I trust you will consider my concerns when you make your decision. I would be grateful for a response 
letting me know how my concerns could be mitigated. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Kathryn McKendry 

 


